THE CLEVELAND LAW LIBRARY m

Dear Law Library members and friends:

I am sure that you have already guessed that we are going to have to postpone the Cleveland Law
Library's 150th Anniversary events on April 23rd. However, we wanted to let you know that we
intend to reschedule the CLE and Cocktail Reception for later this year when restrictions on

gatherings are lifted and it will be safe for us to celebrate our 150th anniversary together.

Thank you very much for your patience and understanding, and if you have any questions, please
contact us at lawlib@clelaw.lib.oh.us
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